
Parent Intro

Letter

Date:

Parent Name

Parent Street Address

City, State, ZIP

Dear Parents:

Your freshman student has indicated interest in and/or has been recommended for the Partnership Academy Program.  He/she will be interviewed in a few weeks for enrollment into the program.  Out of the names we have been given, 50 will be chosen for next year’s sophomore class.

The Academy staff has talked with most of the students about the Academy.  The students were instructed to share that information with you, the parents.  Since some of them may not have done that, we are writing you this letter and including an informational brochure so that you might become acquainted with the program.

Basically, the Academy shows students how their school subjects are related to the world of work.  It provides an excellent background for students who are interested in pursuing further training, education, or work in careers if fields of their interests and goals.  Students are closely monitored in smaller classes.  Attendance, achievement, improvement, and high school graduation are major priorities.  Students who meet the requirements are given job opportunities at industry sites.

If your student is accepted into the program, you will be invited to a follow-up meeting in mid-May.  A letter will be sent to you regarding this.

If you are interested in learning more about this program as it relates to your student, please call:





Teacher/Director/Counselor





Telephone Number



